
	
	
 
 
 
 
	

YEAR 10 RAC BSTREETSMART 
Date: Tuesday, 25th March 
	
	
Dear Parents, Carers & Students, 

 

As part of the Key for Life - Pre-driver Education programme that the Year 10 cohort are currently undertaking, 

students will be attending the RAC bstreetsmart event being held at RAC Arena on Tuesday 25th March. 
 

Students are required to wear their full formal uniform to attend this event and may be sent home if they do 

not comply with this rule. 
 

The RAC bstreetsmart event is split into two parts. The first part is a live re-enactment of a car crash illustrating 

how the emergency services work together in this situation. There will be police cars, ambulances and fire 

engines on the floor of the arena with lights and sirens sounding during parts of the re-enactment. The second 

part is hearing from multiple presenters who have been affected by road trauma is some way. They share their 

story and advice for young drivers. 
 

Using the skills students learned in the Year 9 Aspire Programme during the Urban Learning Days, we are 

requesting that all students meet at The Green Cactus (outside Perth Train Station in Forest Place). Students 

should aim to arrive between 9:20 – 9:30am.  
 

At the conclusion of the event, students will be free to leave and make their own way home or stay in the city 

with parent permission. Staff supervision will end at 2:30pm. 
 

If you would like further information on the event, please click the link below. 
 

https://rac.com.au/about-rac/community-programs/community-education/for-senior-schools/rac-bstreetsmart  
 

Please complete the uniform and transport agreement using the link sent in the email by Friday 21st March and 

if you have any further questions regarding the event, please email adam.dirosso@cac.wa.edu.au  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Adam Di Rosso & Luke Duncan 

Year 10 Keys for Life Teachers 


